
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Jodi K. Hanover 
Direct Dial (617) 556-3848 
jhanover@richmaylaw.com 
 
       March 8, 2019 
 
BY HAND DELIVERY AND E-FILING 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA 02110 
 

Re: Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its own Motion into 
Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric 
Competitive Supply Market, D.P.U. 19-07 

  
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
 On behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc., enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket 
please find the Comments of CleanChoice Energy in response to the Investigation and Request for 
Comments issued by the Department of Public Utilities on January 18, 2019.   

 
Should you have any questions with respect to today’s filing, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 
       

Very truly yours, 

 
Jodi K. Hanover 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer (by email) 


